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TO: File - Commissioner

FROM: Terence J. Lynam

DATE: May 6, 1989

RE: Telephone Conversation with Paul Janszen

On April 12, 1989, John Dowd and I had a telephone
conversation with Paul Janszen. During the conversation we
asked Janszen if he had ever eaten with Pete Rose in a
restaurant in Philadelphia. Janszen said he had. We asked
what type of restaurant it was and he said it was a Chinese
restaurant.

We asked Janszen if he recalled checking on bets while
he was at the restaurant. Janszen sald he recalled Rose asking
"how are we doing" on the bets that day. Janszen recalled that

when Rose asked him this, Janszen left the table and called the

sports line.



